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Sent: 02 July 2020 16:32 

To:  Programme Officer 

Subject:  Core Strategy Review 

 

I wish to make further comments to the Inspectors. 

FOLKESTONE AND DISTRICT COUNCIL are not complying to the legal 

requirements regarding the Statement of Community Involvement. The lives of the 

residents of Lympne, Westenhanger, Newingreen, Stanford and Sellindge will be 

made intolerable for the next thirty years if the new Garden Town comprising 10000 

houses is built. Dust and noise together with traffic levels will be a burden for the 

foreseeable future.  No account of this has been taken in the CSR appraisal.  It was 

originally stated that to proceed Otterpool would need local support but there is no 

support from the affected inhabitants of the villages. If such numbers of houses are 

needed they should spread throughout the district. 

Please take account of the quality of life in this part of Kent where many people have 

come to enjoy a peaceful retirement. 

 




